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Wisconsin Electnc romcoww
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

December 2, 1982

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
OperLting Reactor Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKETS 50-266 and 50-301
SPECIAL SECURITY MEASUR_ESE

DURING CONSTRUCTION
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

With reference to the discussion between Mr. Robert
Skelton, NRR, and Mr. Donald Ivey, Wisconsin Electric System
Security Officer, on November 30, 1982, the attached revision to
Page 10.3 is submitted for your review and approval.

The subject matter of the enclosure to this letter is
considered exempt from disclosure in accordance with the provi-
sions of 10 CFR Parts 2, 50, 70, and 73. We request that the
enclosure to this letter be treated as Safeguards Information
and not be placed in any public docuc.ent room, and that any reply
you make be similarly withheld if it deals with the details of
our plant security plan.

Very truly yours,

1/2/if /')
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Exetutive Vice President

Sol Burstein
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ATTACHMENT CONTAINS PROTECTED INFORMATION
IN ACCORDANCE WITH 10 CFR PARTS 2, 50, 70, and 73


